
 

 

 

OUTSIDE DRAW – MOBILE 
Effective 1st February 

 
During the month of October HRNSW undertook a series of Regional Race 
Programming Sessions. At the sessions attendees were asked their opinion 
concerning a range of issues. 
 
Following feedback received HRNSW undertook a survey of all stakeholders in 
December to gain a broader view. 
 
With respect to Outside Draw Horses at Bathurst, Riverina Paceway and Goulburn 
the question and outcome was as follows: 
 
At Bathurst, Riverina Paceway & Goulburn where should ODM horses start? 

 
i. Outside of the Back Row 

 
ii. Outside of the Front Row 

 

Total Total Total Back Row % Front Row %

Q2 158 250 408 38.7% 61.3%

Outcome Outside Front Row

Outside Back Row Outside Front Row Responses

 
Based on the feedback received from 1 February 2020 ODM horses at Bathurst, 
Riverina Paceway and Goulburn will start for the outside of the front row. 
 
If a horse is RODM they will start from the extreme outside of the front row. 
 
If a horse is made EODM they will start from the extreme outside of the row they 
were drawn on. 
 
If an Emergency is an ODM, RODM or made EODM they will start from the extreme 
outside of the second row. 
 
John Dumesny 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

 
 
 
 


